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Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Rezoning Petition W3529

 
 

From: bnkiger <bnkiger@bellsouth.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 11:06 AM 
To: Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org> 
Cc: Tiffany N. White <TIFFANYW@cityofws.org>; Preston Corbett <pcorbett2@triadrr.com>; pcorbett2@triad.rr.com; 
Kevin Mundy <kmundy@cityofws.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Rezoning Petition W3529 
 
Attention Planning Board 
 
This letter is to inform you that Dewey and Betty Kiger oppose the rezoning from single family to multifamily housing. Our 
opposition is related to the safety or rather lack of safety that the increase in traffic on Lockwood Dr. will create.  
 
Our three children have outgrown the need for bicycle and skating routes. We have four precious grandchildren who visit 
and use Lockwood Dr. and surrounding roads for healthy outside activities. We grandparents also frequent safe walking 
routes. 
We do not have sidewalks required to facilitate Aging -in-place activities. 
 
If rezoned as proposed the character of our neighborhood will change significantly.  
 
Please maintain the current zoning for single family homes. 
 
Betty N. Kiger 
2561 Lockwood Dr. 27103 
336-765-5285 
bnkiger@bellsouth.net 
 
 
 


